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MAY 161986

Virginiy Electric and Power Company
ATTN: mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President,

Nuclear Operations
P. O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-338/86-11 AND 50-339/86-11

On April 7-11, 1986, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC License
Nos. NPF-4 and NPF-7 for your North Anna facility. At the conclusion cf the
inspection, the findings were di: cussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities
in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

.I
Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Inspection Report Nos. 50-338/86-11

and 50-339/86-11

j:c w/ encl:
v E. W. Harrell, Station Manager
/.E. Clark, Manager-Nuclear

Programs and Licensing j

bec w/ei;cl: (See page 2)
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Virginia Electric and Power Company 2

cc w/ encl:
RC Resident Inspector

Document Control Desk
VCommonwealth of Virginia
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